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Disco Dick Whittington and his Cat

A very big thank you to all parents/carers and friends 
of our school who came to watch our Primary 
pantomime.
We are very proud that every child  from Classes 1 to 
6 had the opportunity to shine on stage and to sing 
along accompanied by live musicians.
It’s at times like this that we are reminded working 
in a school is one of the most joyful jobs we could 
have!

Thank you to our 
whole school 
community for your 
support this term. We 
wish you and your 
families a very happy 
and healthy holiday.



Be Safe, Be Kind, Be The  Best That You Can Be  
Early Years and Primary Learning

Dates for Diaries.

Mon
2nd

Jan

Holiday

Tue
3rd

Jan

Holiday

Wed 
4th

Jan

School Closed 

Thu
5th

Jan

Children return
You need to arrive by 8.55 am
Swimming C4 

Fri 
6th

Jan

Swimming C3

Mon
9th

Jan

C3&4 PE

Tue
10th 
Jan

C1&2 PE
1.30-2.15 C5&6 Road Safety 
Workshop - Studio

Wed 
11th

Jan

C5&6 PE
3.30 Science Club

Thu
12th

Jan

Swimming C4 

Fri 
13th

Jan

Swimming C3

Class One made Victorian lamps they learnt how to mould the clay into 
the correct shape. The children also tried to smooth down their clay 
before decorating with a pattern and painting it. In maths the children 
have been looking at 2D and 3D shapes and even making patterns with 
the shapes.

Starting Primary School

Have you applied for  a Reception 
place yet?
If your child was born between 1 
September 2018 and 31 August 
2019, they will be starting reception in 
primary school from September 2023.
The application process closes on 15 
January 2023. 
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-
and-young-people/schools-and-
colleges/school-admissions/starting-
school-reception-2023

.

.

This week in maths, Class 2 have been learning to add three numbers 
together. We did a practical lesson of rolling three dice with a partner before 
calculating the sum by breaking it down into two steps. In addition, in 
computing this week, we have been learning how to use a website to find out 
information. During this lesson we also looked at how the technology of 
computers has changed over time.

Early years children have had lots of fun exploring the snow this week. We 
made snowballs and snow angels and worked together to build a snowman.

Early Years Nativity

Our Early Years Team and Reception children put on a wonderful Nativity 
show  this week, confidently retelling the Christmas story of  Jesus’ birth.
Thank you to all parents/carers for supporting your children  and giving 
them the opportunity to perform in front of an audience.

https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-and-young-people/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/starting-school-reception-2023

